
From: | Redacted |

Sent: 3/23/2011 4:16:17 PM
To: Haramati, Mikhail (mikhail.haramati@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Baker,

Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov);|Redacted________________ ,
Redacted

Bcc:

Subject: RE: Pipeline Plans/LED Replacement Lamp Question
Thanks Mikhail. Appreciate you forwarding this to us. We will follow through on what we discussed 
today and check in with you if we have any questions for you.

We will also work on setting up the meeting with Simon.

Talk to you soon.

Redacted

| Pacific Gas and Electric Company | IDSM Regulatory Reporting | ■ RedactedRedacted

From: Haramati, Mikhail [mailto:mikhail.haramati@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday. March 23. 2011 4:06 PM 
Jo: Redacted
Cc: Baker, Simon
Subject: FW: Pipeline Plans/LED Replacement Lamp Question

Redacted so good talking with both of you today. Attached is an excerpt from the LMT 
approving decision language and the full SCE LMT PIP.

This information was also distributed at the December and October LMT check-in meetings.
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Mikhail

Regulatory Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission [ Energy DivisionMikhail Haramati 
[ Tel 415.703.1458 [ mkh@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Haramati, Mikhail
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:53 PM
To: | Redacted
Subject: RE: Pipeline Plans/LED Replacement Lamp Question

Thanks ^ec*ac I've forwarded your request to the EE planning team. Attached is a document Jenna put
together summarizing direction given for the pipeline plans from both the approving decision in A.08-
07-021 and the PIP. I've also attached pages from that decision as well as the SCE PIP for reference.

Mikhail

Mikhail Haramati | Regulatory Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | Energy Division | Tel (415) 703­
1458 | mkh@cpuc.ca.qov

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 3:02 PM 
To: Haramati, Mikhail
Subject: Pipeline Plans/LED Replacement Lamp Question

Mikhail,

It was a pleasure speaking with you today. Please send me any relevant information needed to get up 
to speed on the lighting pipeline plans. I can also follow-up with Vireak to get his work if that is easier.

I'm interested in speaking with someone in the CPUC commercial lighting group about inclusion of LED 
replacements lamps in our calculated incentive programs. Who is the best person for me to reach out
to?

Best,

Redacte

SB GT&S 0031937

mailto:mkh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mkh@cpuc.ca.qov

